
From: Jason Woodbury <JWoodbury@carson.org>
To: 'editor@bradycops.org' <editor@bradycops.org>
Subject: RE: Brady List - Public Record Request
Date: Wed, 14 Oct 2015 18:34:58 +0000 (10/14/2015 02:34:58 PM)

I write in response to the trailing public records request which I received on October 7, 2015.
 
NRS 239.0107(1)(b)(1) provides that if a governmental entity does not have legal custody or control of 
a public record which is this subject of a public records request, the governmental entity shall provide 
notice of that fact in writing to the person requesting the record.  The Carson City District Attorney’s 
Office has none of the records requested in the trailing e-mail. 
 
NRS 239.0107(1)(b)(2) requires that a governmental entity which does not have legal custody or  
control of requested public records to disclose the name and address of the governmental entity that 
does have legal custody or control of the public book or record, if known.  The Carson City District 
Attorney’s Office knows of no other governmental department or agency that has the records you 
requested. 
 
The Carson City District Attorney’s Office complies with its obligations under the United States 
Constitution, Nevada Constitution, State and Federal statutory and regulatory law, State and Federal 
court rules, local ordinances and case law authority to provide records to a defendant or defense 
counsel on a case-by-case basis.
 
Jason Woodbury
Carson City District Attorney
jwoodbury@carson.org
(775) 887-2070
885 East Musser Street
Suite 2030
Carson City, NV  89701


